
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 11 By Councillor O’Neill for answer by 

the Convener of the Planning 
Committee at a meeting of the 
Council on 24 November 2022 

   

Question (1) How many applications has the Edinburgh Access Panel 

looked at and/or commented on in the past 5 years? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) Has the Edinburgh Access Panel given any feedback on the 

process for disabled people engaging with planning 

consultations? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) A report to Planning Committee on 3 February 2021, 

“Accessibility of New Buildings” states ‘The Edinburgh 

Access Panel is supported by Council officers.’ What exactly 

does this support entail? 

Answer (3)  

   

   

 
 


